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Friday 9th February 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to thank everyone who attended our Parents’ Evenings this week; it was lovely to see you and 
listen to so many positive comments. I am so proud of our children; they are working really hard and 
achieving so much! 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 9th February – The Academy closes for the half term break 
Monday 19th February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 20th February – The Academy re-opens to children 
Friday 23rd February – Y5/6 Egyptian Day  
Monday 26th February - Ash to visit the Library 
Monday 4th March - Hazel to visit the Library 
Friday 8th March – World Book Day 
Monday 11th March - Maple to visit the Library 
Monday 18th March - Oak to visit the Library 
Thursday 28th March – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
Monday 15th April – The Academy re-opens for the Summer term 
Monday 22nd April - Beech to visit the Library 

 
W/C Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs Week 

 
NSPCC Number Day 
Thank you to everyone who supported our NSPCC Number Day last week; the children looked amazing 
and enjoyed lots of number activities. I am pleased to tell you that we raised an amazing £134.75 for the 
NSPCC! Thank you! 
 
World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March and we would like children to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character. Mrs Boyle will be sending out a letter, with further details, after 
half term. 
 
I hope you all have half term break; I am looking forward to seeing the children on Tuesday 20th February. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 

 


